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The Human Resources Administration’s (HRA) headquarters is transitioning from its 180 Water 
Street location to 4 World Trade Center.  This move is occurring in stages, with some programs 
already having relocated. 
 
 
 
As of March 2, 2015, the Office of Legal Affairs has moved. 
 
 
 Their new contact information is:                                                    

HRA Office of Legal Affairs 
ATTN: MICSA LPCU 

150 Greenwich Street, 38th Floor 
New York, NY 10007 
Fax: (917) 639-0331 

OLAMAReferrals@hra.nyc.gov 
 

 
  

The next large program scheduled to relocate is the Division of Accounts Receivable and Billing 
(DARB).  A separate ALERT will be sent announcing this move.  
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